
(via email) Wednesday November 27/13 

Good Evening Matt: 

Please find enclosed the Building Permit, this was an Internal Item from the Building 
Department to Operations, just thought you may like to have a copy, the fee was just 
transferred from within the two departments. There are also pictures enclosed, a second set 
will follow. 

The pictures are very interesting, we are so pleased with  the  Ecodur201S, it is an awesome 
product and I could tell it was a winner when I first saw it, no doubt we made the correct 
decision to go with Castagra for the coatings. I was very impressed with Louis Turner, he is so 
dedicated to Castagra and the product and a real pleasure to work with. I would highly 
recommend your product and Louis Turner, I will definitely try and obtain contracts for 
Castagra. 

Pittsburgh Tank and Tower also completed the project on time and with the highest level of 
professionalism. Within the contract it was specified the roof was to receive an application of 
Ecodur201S, however the weather conditions prevented this from happening. We will still remit 
full payment to Pittsburgh for the cost of the project, however coming into the spring early 
summer season, we will need to apply the Ecodur201S with ultraviolet protection to the roof of 
the structure. We can most likely do this ourselves, utilizing the Hand Kits. I have a small 
containment dam at the Water Plant and a small roof on a structure I would also like to do, 
when warmer weather visits Pickle Lake, (May or June). Will you need the size of the 
containment dam and the small roof, please advise. 

The Tower has been filled for one week, all sampling requirements have been addressed, we 
were able to bring the higher levels of Sodium Hypochlorite into acceptable levels by 
overflowing the tower, this was a controlled exercise and it did work very well. With the Tower 
full, everything has performed perfectly to date, the Draft Tube and Recirculation Line are 
preventing stratification, CL2 Levels are the same at the very top layer and middle layer of the 
water as at the bottom portion of the tank. The tank was placed in full service, online to the 
town as of 2:00 pm today. 

 All the very best, Happy Thanksgiving and enjoy your few days at home with family and friends. 
We will keep in contact! 

 James C. Brown 

Township of Pickle Lake 

Operations Manager 
Pickle Lake, Ontario 
 


